Prime Theatre, in association with The Maskers Theatre Company, present

THANKS FOR THE MEMORY

a nostalgic look back at the 30s through to the 60s

Ros & Pefer Liddiard

The Maskers Studio

Emsworth Road, off Shirley High St. Southampton SO15 3LX

Wed 21st - Sat 24th Oct
Wed-Fri7.30pm Sat2-30 & 7-30pm

Tickets £5, Box Office 023 8055 1489 (booking advisable)

Come dressed in nostalgic style if you wish

Ros & Peter Liddiard

THANKS FOR THE MEMORY

is a light-hearted entertainment - using music, poetry, newspaper headlines, sounds
and sketches - to recall the 30s through to the 60s.
The audience will be invited to join in the singing and participate in the show (come
dressed in nostalgic style, if you wish)
and to enjoy a great reminiscence evening.

Ros & Peter Liddiard have been active members of The Maskers for many years, both
on-stage and behind the scenes. More recently, they have
established a professional company - Prime Theatre -
to provide work opportunities for older artists.
Prime Theatre presents revues and plays to entertain all ages.

We are delighted that Ros & Peter are performing
THANKS FOR THE MEMORY
as part of The Maskers' 2009/10 theatre season

For more information about Prime Theatre, visit www.primetheatre.com
For more information about The Maskers, visit www.maskers.org.uk

Some audience comments about THANKS FOR THE MEMORY:

“l had just a wonderful afternoon - really uplifting, and the involvement of the audience
was just great” “Good to hear proper music”

“Don't ever stop performing - the whole of England needs to enjoy you”.

“Most enjoyable, bringing back many memories. The entertainers couldn't have been
better”

“Prime Theatre is a bridge builder in every sense. It is much needed,

but the most important thing is that it is here now.”
(Actor & Patron Edward Woodward OBE)
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